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Rosenberg Corey

From: John Reaksecker <a1@oip.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 12:11 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: No on HB 2004-A

My husband and I have long been landlords, filling the need for housing for many people over the years.   
 
We usrge you NOT to pass the HB 2004-A.   
 
It is not in the best interests of either landlords or tenants. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John and Lucette Reaksecker 
Eugene, OR 97405 


